
From: Thomas, Katherine <KThomas@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/4/2014 8:40:00 AM
Subject: RE: First Steps Reauthorization /April and May opportunities for Governor Haley

Attachments: WeekoftheYoungChild 2014.pdf

Morning, Christian.
 
We issue a proc for Week of the Young Child every year; this year’s is attached.  Linda Doherty of the South Carolina 
Child Care Resource & Referral Network requested it with the dates April 5-12.  Would you like for me to send a hard 
copy to Ms. DeVenny?
 
Thanks,
 
kt
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 1:19 AM

To: Thomas, Katherine

Subject: FW: First Steps Reauthorization /April and May opportunities for Governor Haley
 
Hi Katherine,
 
                Check out page 2 of the attachment…have we done a “Year of the Young Child” proclamation in the past?  
Also, has a request for one this year gotten to you yet?
 
                I’m taking a look at this one…wanted to check on the history in the meantime.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Wuori, Dan [mailto:DWuori@scfirststeps.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 10:58 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Baker, Josh; DeVenny, Susan

Subject: FW: First Steps Reauthorization /April and May opportunities for Governor Haley

Importance: High
 
Hi Christian,
Tried to drop by the office yesterday while at the Statehouse, but you had just started a meeting. I wanted to check in 
on the attached letter from Susan to see if you felt we might be able to have a proclamation issued re: Week of the 
Young Child (which begins Monday).
 
If her schedule permits, we’d also love to have the Governor participate in the kickoff of the 1,000 Books by 
Kindergarten campaign on the 10th. Let me know if you need additional information on either.
Dan
 
Dr. Dan Wuori
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Deputy Director
SC First Steps to School Readiness
1300 Sumter St., Suite 100
Columbia, SC 29201
 
803-734-0100 (w)
803-312-4532 (c )
 
 

 


